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GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

PLEDGE

Saturday School is scheduled for this Saturday, March 1st.  If you were assigned hours for either February 22nd or March 1st you can make up those hours during tutoring.  The tutoring schedule is posted in the window of the main office.  Please note - tutoring tonight will be held in Ms. Denison’s  room 253.   If you do not attend tutoring to satisfy your assigned hours, you are required to be at Saturday School this Saturday, March 1st at 8:00 a.m.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Football:  There is a football open gym on Sunday from noon to 1:30 in the high school gym. 

Track:  There will be a track meeting for all boys and girls interested in running track this year in the cafeteria today at 2:45. 

The National Native Youth Cabinet is recruiting additional youth members for 2014. The Youth Commission offers Native Youth ages 16-23 the opportunity to engage on a National scale along-side tribal leaders to help address the issues facing Indian Country.  The Youth Commission has been a space for tribal youth to come together and discuss solutions to the unique challenges they face within their communities.  Additional information and applications are available in the Guidance office with Mrs. Blair – application deadline is March 1, 2014.
The Sault Education Association (SEA) is accepting applications for 2-$1000 scholarships. Any interested senior who would like to apply can go to Mrs. Harrington's website to the SEA Scholarship link to find the application. All applications are due by 3 p.m. on Thursday, March 13, 2014.

Varsity Blues and Soo Coop Credit Union will be closed tomorrow.  Sorry for any inconvenience!

Parent Teacher Conferences will be held on March 6th from 12:30 - 3 and 5 - 7. School will be dismissed at 11:00. Freshman, Sophomore and Juniors will be testing the morning of March 6th so there will be NO school for seniors that day.

The final Segment I class of the school year will begin on April 8th.  The deadline to sign up for this class is March 6th.

NMU:  A representative from Northern Michigan University will be in the library today at 1:15 to meet with any interested juniors and seniors. If you would like to learn more about NMU, please pick up a pass from Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office.

Help Save A Life:
Come donate blood on Friday, February 28th in the high school library from 10:00 – 2:00. You must be 17 years old or 16 with a signed permission slip. Bring a photo ID or ID with your name and birthdate on it. See Mrs. LeHocky or Jessica Parmer to make arrangements.

Attention Spring Sport Athletes: You must have a physical on file in the athletic office if you plan to participate in Spring Sports.

Track practice starts Tuesday, March 11. Practice will run from 3-4:45 every day in the Sault High Gym, unless otherwise noted. All track athletes need to have a signed physical card on file in the athletic office before you can start practicing. Please see Mr. Menard if you have any questions.


On Friday, February 28th the League of Women Voters will be registering 18 year old students to vote.  It you are 17 but will be 18 prior to the next election you will also be eligible to register.  There will be a table set up in the lunch room during all three lunches.

SENIORS: Need help filing out your 2014-2015 FAFSA?   Stop into the Fletcher Center between 2pm and 5pm tomorrow.  Bring last year's tax info and your W2s and get the FAFSA completed.


Lunch:    Pepperoni Calzone, Chicken Sandwich, Specialty Salad with Roll

Sides:     Green Beans, Mandarin Oranges, Assorted Fresh Veggies

 
 

       
